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Inquiry into the level of Banking and financial services in rural , regional and remote areas of Australia

The Country Women's Association of Australia are extremely concerned about the almost mass exodus of Banks and associated facilities from rural areas of Australia. The elderly being the ones most effected. 

(a) 
shared banking facilities are an option but for only limited business. 
Confidentiality being a magor problem when the bank agency is in the supermarket for instance. However this has to be better than no facility. 

(b)
Modern techknowledgy is not available to all . Change is happening too fast. 
Many people are not on the internet. The elderly once again being disadvantaged. 
This must be implemented very steadily as change too quickly is not accepted well. 

(c) 
The level of service currently available is very inconsistant with broken hours of supply. 

(d)
International services need to be reliable and effective.

Thankyou for the opportunity to comment to the inquiry. 

Marie Lally 
National President 

C.W.A. of Australia 
